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HEALTH MEC TO LEAD A TEAM EMS PRACTITIONERS IN DECONTAMINATION OF EMS FLEET 

 

Limpopo Health MEC Dr Phophi will lead a team of EMS practitioners in the decontamination of the 

EMS vehicle fleet. This is aimed at maintaining a healthy and clean environment within the 

workplace. 

 

The routine practices in all the vehicles are that EMS practitioners do a normal cleaning of an 

ambulance after use with soap and water at all the respective EMS stations. This is followed with a 

disinfection per shift. 

 

When the global community is experiencing the hard realities of Covid-19, the department started 

with the regular deep cleaning where vehicles are decontaminated in a 2 months cycle. The 

department is also paying special attention to the EMS ambulance and vehicle fleet. 

 

The decontamination has been scheduled as follows: 

 

Venue: Polokwane EMS Station 

Date: 03 June 2020 

Time: 14h00 

 

End. 
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